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The Maine Bureau of Emergency Medical Services is proud to announce the appointment of Dr. 
Jack Lewis to the position of Associate State Medical Director. 

Dr. Lewis is a familiar face to many in our community, having begun his career right here in 
Maine. After moving here for college, he quickly joined the ranks of our state's clinicians as an 
EMT. His passion for the field grew as he became a paramedic, serving with distinguished 
agencies including Delta Ambulance, Redington-Fairview General Hospital, and Biddeford Fire 
Department. 

Building on his deep field experience, Dr. Lewis earned his medical degree from the University 
of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine before completing his residency at Albany 
Medical Center. His commitment to advancing emergency care was solidified when he was 
selected as the inaugural fellow for the Emergency Medical Services program at Maine Medical 
Center, a testament to his leadership and dedication. 

Dr. Lewis's unique journey—from a collegiate EMT to a paramedic on the front lines, and now a 
physician leader—gives him a comprehensive and invaluable perspective on the future of 
emergency medical services in our state. 

Please join Maine EMS, the Maine Emergency Medical Services Board, and the Medical 
Direction and Practices Board in warmly welcoming Dr. Jack Lewis. We are confident his 
experience and vision will be a tremendous asset to our clinicians and the people of Maine. 

 

 


